
 

 

You Said, We Did 

Beat Manager PC Mark Savage has 
continued patrols across Dersingham & 
Gayton – looking at reducing anti-social 
behaviour in the rural areas, carrying our 
speed checks and visiting local schools and 
community groups. 

The next Priority Setting Meeting for Hunstanton, Dersingham & The Woottons is 
on Wednesday 8 May at 7pm in The Woottons and via Teams.  

Email EOKingsLynn@norfolk.police.uk for the link. 

 

Road safety around schools -  Tackling anti-social driving, providing driver 
education and working with partners to improve road safety around schools 

Speeding in rural villages – Dedicated speed checks in hot spot areas  

 

King’s Lynn Police 
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